
Non-agenda comment - Please read during BOS live meeting 
today - 2/23 

 

Dear Board of Supervisors, 
At an earlier meeting this month, it was asked if the Board could 
start acknowledging the land we are on prior to, or after the 
Pledge of Allegiance. 
 

It is very important that we recognize and respect Indigenous 
Peoples as traditional stewards of this land.  
 

Please incorporate a Land Acknowledgment in future BOS 
meetings and recognize that we are on Pomo land.  
 

We would also like to recognize nd congratulate Marcia 
Rafanan, a member of the Sherwood Valley Band of Pomo 
Indians, who was officially sworn in Monday evening as the new 
city councilor for the City of Fort Bragg. 
 

 

Thank you, 
Sierra Wooten 

MendoCoast BIPOC 

 


